
Announcements for Thursday, September 26, 2019 

 

❖ There will NOT be a cappella rehearsal today after school.  Again, no a cappella today. 

 

❖ JV Cheer is interested in adding a 9th or 10th grader that is a flyer to their team.  For 

more information please see Ms. Aston in the front office this week. 

 

❖ The Fruit Cove Baptist Church is looking for volunteers to referee for Upward Flag 

Football.  You will receive service hours in exchange for your help.  For more 

information and to sign up, please go to www.fruitcove.com/upward 

 

❖ Join the Spanish Club!  Everyone is invited to join; you do not need to be taking Spanish.  

Go to SchoolPay, pay the dues and join the club!  The deadline to pay is Monday, 

September 30th. 

 

❖ Rotary Exchange will be in the tomorrow to present for any interested students.  Please 

plan to attend during your lunch if you would like additional information on Rotary. 

 

❖ Juniors & Seniors:  The First Coast Technical College Showcase is Tuesday, November 5th.  

If you would like to attend, go sign-up in the Guidance Office. 

 

❖ Air Force JROTC will host the ASVAB test on October 31st at 9:30 am in the auditorium. 

The ASVAB test is designed to help you decide what career that will best fit you. You can 

sign up for the ASVAB test in the JROTC room located in the ninth grade building in 

room 123. 

 

 

http://www.fruitcove.com/upward

